
Five Wildcats earn spots on
all-league football team

The Frontier League always provides difficult competition in
football and the 2020 season continued that trend.

With all that, Louisburg was right in the thick of things. The
Wildcats finished the regular season with a 4-3 record and
finished in a tie for third in the league standings.

Now, five Wildcats are being rewarded for their efforts.

The All-Frontier League team was released last week and the
Wildcats earned honors on both sides of the ball.

Senior Andy Hupp was named to the first team defense and was
an  honorable  mention  selection  on  offense.  The  opposite
happened for senior Alec Younggren, who earned first team
offense honors and was an honorable mention on defense.

Ben Wiedenmann, a senior running back, was named to the all-
league  second  team.  Fellow  seniors  Weston  Guetterman  and
Konnor  Vohs  were  selected  as  honorable  mention  defensive
players.

“We did well as we could have hoped for,” Louisburg coach
Robert Ebenstein said. “The Frontier League is always tough
and this year was no different. We finished tied for 3rd in
the league with Piper at 4-3, with Tonganoxie and Paola ahead
of us.”

Hupp was one of the leaders of the Wildcat defense and made a
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lot of plays along the defensive line. He finished with a
team-high 49 tackles on the season, including eight for a
loss. Hupp also added two sacks, a forced fumble and a fumble
recovery.

Younggren, who missed the first part of the season with an
injury, still recorded 23 tackles to earn honorable mention
defensive line honors.

On  offense,  Younggren  was  a  key  fixture  on  the  Wildcat
offensive line that amassed more than 2,400 yards of total
offense and 20 touchdowns. As for Hupp, he was an honorable
mention all-purpose player as he saw time at fullback and some
at quarterback.

“I was very glad to see the other coaches in the league notice
the play of both Andy and Alec,” Ebenstein said. “They were
both a major part of our game plans week in and week out on
both sides of the ball.”

Wiedenmann had a memorable senior season running the ball for
the Wildcats. He finished the season with 1,121 yards on the
ground to go along with nine touchdowns on 7.2 yards a carry –
numbers which helped him earn second team honors.

“Ben was third in the league in rushing if our league was set
up  to  honor  running  back  and  quarterbacks  separately,”
Ebenstein  said.  “Unfortunately  our  league  by-laws  still
combine  ‘backs’  as  quarterbacks  and  running  backs.  The
league was full of great backs this year so a second team all-
league honor is a great honor.”

Guetterman and Vohs both had strong seasons in the secondary
for Louisburg to earn a spot on the honorable mention team.

Vohs finished with 39 tackles, two interceptions and a forced
fumble to go along with 10 batted balls. Guetterman had 32
stops on the season with two interceptions, three tackles for
loss a forced fumble and seven batted balls.



“I was glad to see all of their work pay off, and they both
played  their  hearts  out,”  Ebenstein  said.  “Konnor
unfortunately lost a tie breaker for the second team vote. 
Again, our by-laws are in need of restructure, but both of
them were without a doubt all league players in my opinion.”

ALL-FRONTIER LEAGUE FOOTBALL
OFFENSE

First Team

BACKS  –  Jovanni  Blackie,  Paola,  junior;  Tyler  Bowden,
Tonganoxie,  senior;  Garrett  Williams,  Paola,  senior

RECEIVER  –  Dallas  Bond,  Tonganoxie,  senior;  Silas  Etter,
Eudora, junior; Bo Robison, Paola, senior

LINE – Damarius Bassett, Paola, senior; Denver Gardner, Spring
Hill,  senior;  Jerrod  Lowe,  Tonganoxie,  senior;  Carter
Stanchfield, Paola, senior; Alec Younggren, Louisburg, senior

MULTIPURPOSE – Zach Knowlton, Spring Hill, junior

KICKER – Jackson McWilliams, Tonganoxie, freshman

Second Team

BACK  –  Brayden  Beerbower,  Eudora,  junior;  Blake  Poje,
Tonganoxie,  senior;  Ben  Wiedenmann,  Louisburg,  senior

RECEIVER – Cortland Hervey, Bonner Springs, senior; Malakhi
Kennon, Piper, senior; Cole Mahaffey, Baldwin, junior

LINE – Camden Beebe, Piper, sophomore; Travis Bohnenblust,
Eudora, senior; Conner Bruch, Tonganoxie, junior; Toby Thomas,
Baldwin, senior; Zak Van Diest, Eudora, senior

MULTIPURPOSE – Sam Kleidosty, Tonganoxie, junior

KICKER – Zane Busick, Piper, sophomore



Honorable Mention

BACK – Fletcher Aude, Paola, senior; Darius McNeal, Piper,
senior; Draven Pipken, Spring Hill, sophomore; Zeke Reazin,
Eudora, senior; Jayce Smith, Bonner Springs, junior

RECEIVER  –  JD  Andrewski,  Bonner  Springs,  junior;  Lance
Bassett, Piper, sophomore; Isaiah Coppage, Piper, sophomore;
Teagan Troute, Baldwin, senior

LINE – Trey Bones, Ottawa, senior; Antonio Caballero, Bonner
Springs,  junior;  Zane  Clark,  Bonner  Springs,  junior;  Tony
Cobbs, Piper, senior; Kaden Coons, Baldwin, senior; Tucker
Isaacs, Tonganoxie, senior; Tyler Neis, Eudora, senior; Allen
Peuser,  Paola,  senior;  Cameron  Rogers,  Piper,  sophomore;
Kolton  Scott,  Baldwin,  junior;  Carson  Stear,  Spring  Hill,
junior; Tanner Thompson, Spring Hill, senior

MULTIPURPOSE  –  Andy  Hupp,  Louisburg,  senior;  Gavin  Lang,
Baldwin,  senior;  Cael  Lynch,  Eudora,  senior;  Cory  Macon,
Piper, senior; Brock Pitzer, Paola, senior

DEFENSE

First Team

LINE – Dallas Bond, Tonganoxie, senior; Jake Karr, Paola,
senior;  Andy  Hupp,  Louisburg,  senior;  Carter  Stanchfield,
Paola, senior

LINEBACKER – Adam Callahan, Baldwin, senior; Anthony Ferguson,
Piper, senior; Cael Lynch, Eudora, senior; Branden Martin,
Tonganoxie, senior

DEF BACK – Sam Kleidosty, Tonganoxie, junior; Zach Knowlton,
Spring Hill, junior; Garrett Williams, Paola, senior

MULTIPURPOSE – Mitch Geiger, Tonganoxie, senior

PUNTER – Garrett Williams, Paola, senior



Second Team

LINE – Demarius Bassett, Paola, senior; Lance Bassett, Piper,
sophomore;  Nate  Criqui,  Eudora,  senior;  Tucker  Isaacs,
Tonganoxie, senior

LINEBACKER  –  Isaac  Brackner,  Paola,  senior;  Jake  Hooker,
Spring Hill, senior; Darius McNeal, Piper, senior; Chase Wilm,
Spring Hill, senior

DEF  BACK  –  Kale  Hammerschmidt,  Eudora,  sophomore;  Malakhi
Kennon, Piper, senior; Heston Robbins, Tonganoxie, senior

MULTIPURPOSE – Will Schreiner, Eudora, senior

PUNTER – Reese Fogle, Ottawa, junior

Honorable Mention

LINE  –  Camden  Beebe,  Piper,  sophomore;  Conner  Bruch,
Tonganoxie, junior; Tony Cobbs, Piper, senior; Sam Darnell,
Baldwin, sophomore; Jayden Flores, Bonner Springs, sophomore;
Denver Gardner, Spring Hill, senior; Jerrod Lowe, Tonganoxie,
senior;  Cory  Macon,  Piper,  senior;  Daquon  Rogers,  Paola,
senior;  Toby  Thomas,  Baldwin,  senior;  Alec  Younggren,
Louisburg,  senior

LINEBACKER – Jack Earlywine, Paola, senior; Amarian Graves,
Bonner  Springs,  sophomore;  Jaden  Hamm,  Eudora,  sophomore;
Gavin  Lang,  Baldwin,  senior;  Jerimiah  Ledbetter,  Bonner
Springs, junior

DEF  BACK  –  Weston  Guetterman,  Louisburg,  senior;  Divante
Herrig-Brittian,  Piper,  junior;  Dominque  Herrig-Brittian,
Piper,  junior;  Isaac  Meyers,  Paola,  senior;  Brock  Pitzer,
Paola, senior; Cody Powell, Spring Hill, senior; Tiernan Reed-
Cox, Ottawa, junior; Konnor Vohs, Louisburg, senior; Carter
Wylie, Bonner Springs

MULTIPURPOSE – Shane Doty, Baldwin, senior; Brandon Sander,



Bonner Springs, senior; Brandon Snell, Piper, senior


